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    Lowell “Buddy” 

Mason Ministries 

website: 
www.lowellmason.com 

PRAYER CONCERNS: 

   *Contact renewed with workers in 

Russia 

   * Doors opened wider in Russia 

   * Christians in Russia have more 

freedom to share God and His love 

   * Resources to help storm ravaged 

areas 

   * Help to repair their own roofs that 

were damaged in storm. 

   Continue to keep them in prayer; 

knowing that “we will reap a harvest if 

we do not give up.”   Be thankful for 

the relationship we share with this 

very special family of God! 

  
  David & Dawn (Berry) Degler 

A Christian Ministry in the 

National Parks 

   With the end of summer, several of 

the Park ministries close, but there 

are some that will continue through 

the “winter” months.  Death Valley, 

Big Bend and the Everglades are 

among those that will have teams for 

the next few months. 

    GUYWIRE 2024 IMPACT TRIP will be 

October 17-21 in Moab, Utah.  3 Parks 

will be touched.  This ministry to men 

will focus on worship, service and 

growing as Christian Leaders.  Be 

praying for those that will be 

participating; that God will work in 

and through their lives. 

www.acmnp.com 
 

 

  You can go to 

our Facebook 

page and watch 

our worship services.  We try to live 

stream every Sunday at 10:30 am. 

 
  

 
    In October, we will continue 
working our way through the “Major 
Prophets” (Isaiah & Jeremiah).  Learn 
how God warned His people, calling 
them to repent; while also giving 
them hope through the one that He 
would send to redeem.  
       
        Our New Testament Reading will 
continue in Paul’s writing.  We will 
finish Paul’s letters to the churches 
(Ephesus, Phillipi, Colosse, and 
Thessalonica) and work our way 
through personal letters to Timothy. 
 
    Daily Bible Reading plan is found on 
bookmarks in the Church foyer and is 
also included in our monthly Church 
Calendar.   Join in the reading.  Weekly 
lessons and sermons are drawn from 
the previous weeks reading!  
Remember that God’s Word will 
“thoroughly equip you for every good 
work”! 
 

“Doing More in ’24!” 
 
 

 
What IMPACT are 
we really making? 
 

 

 
MISSIONS WE SUPPORT: 
  A Christian Ministry in the 

National Parks— (NORTH AMERICA)-  

 Bibles for Russia— (ASIA) 

  Clio Area Human Services Fund—  

(CLIO)—Helping to “Sponsor” a 

seminar on Mental Health on October 

10 @ 1 pm  Clio Senior Center.  Anyone 

is welcome to this free seminar.    Work 

is underway with the Christmas in Clio.  

Our congregation will help collect 

toothbrushes and toothpaste (about 

500 needed).  We have contacted a 

couple local dentist offices to see if 

they would like to help with the 

toothbrushes (“free advertising” for 

them; and helps us help more 

people!). 

  Great Lakes Christian College— 

(MIDWEST);   Over 200 students 

enrolled (on campus, commute and 

online) this Fall.  This is a significant 

increase.  

Campus Ministry- (MICHIGAN)  

Ministries students are back on 

campus and trying to reach and 

organize studies with them. 

Helping Others Prepare for  

Eternity (CENTRAL AMERICA)  Their 

ministry focuses on those in the 

countryside who are less affected by 

the violence in the capital. 

  Mexican Mountain Mission.  

(MEXICO) 

  Operation: “We Care”  (UNITED 

STATES) Relief effort to 

communities ravaged by storms. 

  Rock Lake Christian Assembly:  

(MICHIGAN) – Annual Meeting on 

October 19—PLEASE PRAY! 

  Wolverine Christian Service 

Camp— (MICHIGAN) 

   Besides workers in 29 countries 

we encourage daily! (NORTH 

AMERICA, SOUTH AMERICA, AFRICA, 

EUROPE, ASIA, 

INDIAN OCEAN).   

http://www.lowellmason.com/
http://www.acmnp.com/

